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         Friday 23rd May 2025 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to let you know how we will be reporting on your child’s progress this year. 

We believe that face-to-face conversations are more personal, meaningful, and helpful when it 
comes to understanding your child’s learning. These discussions give you the opportunity to review 
your child’s books, ask questions, hear directly from the teacher and work together to support 
your child’s continued progress and transition into the next academic year. 

We will therefore be offering a parents’ meeting in the week beginning 7th July to discuss your 
child's achievements and celebrate their personal qualities. As part of this meeting, we will also 
provide a clear and concise report sheet that outlines your child’s current attainment and 
attendance for you to take away. Booking information will be sent out near the time. The dates for 
each year group are below:  

Year 1 – Year 5 – Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th July (3:30pm – 6pm)  

Year 6  - Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July (3:30pm – 6pm)  

Reception – Monday 7th, Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th July (3:30pm – 6pm)  

Historically, teachers have spent many hours writing lengthy written reports for each child. We 
feel this change helps us to manage teacher workload more effectively, allowing teachers to focus 
more of their time and energy on teaching and supporting our children in the classroom.  

This new approach and format has been developed through our collaboration with other schools 
across the Mosaic Partnership Trust. 

Regards  

Daniel Webster  

 
 

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

